
PRODUCT NOTICE May 13 , 2020

295 BONNET DESIGN CHANGE

This product notice is to inform you we have redesigned the bonnet for our 2” 
Mechanical Dump Valves and 2” Treater Valves to include two rounded dimples.  

Dimples have been added to the bonnet to help line up the part for proper 
machining. This change will increase our manufacturing efficiency and reduce 
scrapping.  

While the product will look slightly different, this change will not affect its 
function.  

There will be no price change or shipping delays.  

We began production on this newly designed part on April 27, 2020. It will be 
effective for Item #295 and all 2” Mechanical Dump Valves and 2” Treater Valves.

Please contact your local authorized distributor or Kimray store with any 
questions or concerns regarding this product update.  
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